
 

 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 

Dear Families and Friends, 

Thanks be to God! More than three months have passed without a case of Covid-19 here in our 

Home! We are returning to normal very quickly. While we are still using caution, we again enjoy 

the visits from family and friends of our Residents.   

Yesterday, the Mobile County Board of Health informed us that our Residents could resume 

outside visits with family and friends. They are rejoining “society” and have already enjoyed 

visiting places like MoBay Beignets in downtown Mobile on a recent bus trip! 

For now, we are still asking the Residents to wear masks in the public areas of the Home. They 

don’t have to wear them in their rooms or while dining. The same goes for our employees and 

volunteers. Also, we require all visitors to wear their masks at all times inside the Home. 

We are so grateful for the support of your prayers. God bless you, and may you stay healthy and 

happy! 

Prayerfully, 

 

Mother Judith, l.s.p. 


